Dear Jim Lows

We have a request for information on the comets visible

1964, Would you be good enough to send this to:

Reginald Gallant,
Armadale P.0O.,

St.Charles, P.E.I,

We enclose stamped envelope for you.

In case other requests are received for this, may we have

. a copy of your reply? Many thanks, and a wonderful '64 to youl

Yours sincerely,
Marie Fidler,

Executive Secretary,
Ra Ao So c .
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